
From: Acorncernd Stakeholder aconcernedstakeholder@hotmail.com
Subject: Re: Request for information - ref FOI2025/00115

Date: 7 January 2025 at 17:28
To: Information Rights Unit foi@businessandtrade.gov.uk

Dear Information Rights Unit,

Thank you for acknowledging my request and for your continued assistance.

I hope my FOI requests are not causing any inconvenience. As these requests are part of an ongoing situation, I want to ensure
I’m following the appropriate process without creating unnecessary burdens.

If there are any restrictions on the volume or frequency of FOI requests, or if there is a more efficient way to address these
queries, please let me know. I’d be happy to adjust my approach to minimize inconvenience for your team.

Thank you again for your support, and I look forward to your response.

Kind regards,
Conor (Acorn) Chapple 

From: Information Rights Unit <foi@businessandtrade.gov.uk>
Sent: 07 January 2025 17:19
To: aconcernedstakeholder@hotmail.com <aconcernedstakeholder@hotmail.com>
Subject: Request for information - ref FOI2025/00115
 

DBT ref: FOI2025/00115

Dear Conor Chapple

Thank you for your request for information which was received on 7th January. On behalf of the Department for Business and
Trade (DBT) your request has been passed on to the appropriate official at DBT to process.

Your request is being considered under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and we will reply at the latest by 4th
February.

If you have any queries about this email, please contact the Information Rights Unit. Please remember to quote the reference
number above in any future communications.

Kind regards,

Information Rights Unit

Please see a link to our Privacy Notice: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/foi-and-subject-access-requests-privacy-
notice


